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On August 15th, the Avon Campus hosted a backpack night to allow students to bring supplies
to school and meet their teachers. The event was well attended.

On our first day of school, after welcoming students back, we had Expectation Day. Both
buildings had “expectation stations” where students were taught what expectations the staff had
for them in various places like the cafeteria, hallways, and other areas of the campus.

The new staff at the Avon Campus are building relationships with our students and staff. They
are learning new technology and adapting lessons to reach their diverse students. | have
visited each of their classrooms multiple times and | am inspired by what | have seen so far.

The AAMS School Improvement Committee continues to meet. They have developed and
shared two goals with the staff for improvement this year. Both goals align with needs identified
through data analysis. Steps to achieve the goals have been determined and the committee is
currently putting those steps into action.

Recently, Kaiti Burgess, our Tech Integration Specialist started a new Robotics club at the
Middle School. The team consists of 14 members, ranging from 6th through 8th grade. Club
members are using teamwork and collaboration to build various models and will eventually build
a robot for competition. Below are some pictures of our club members in action building mission
modules for their lego cityscape competition.




